

Wyatt, Rosie

From: Ortiz, Gayle (gayle@gocapitola.com)
Sent: Saturday, April 12, 2025 9:30 AM
To: City Council
Subject: Comments on April 17 agenda item 3B

Dear Council,

If you cannot find your way clear to deny this RTC trail on city streets at your April 17 meeting (which I hope you will!) at least postpone a decision until after the RTC publishes it's feasibility report due in about 5 months.

With the news of 1 billion for bridges, it's the only sensible decision.

Thank you,

Gayle Ortiz